STATE OF COLORADO

EXECUTIVE CHAMBERS

136 State Capitol Denver, Colorado 80203-1792 Phone (303) 866-2471



April 26, 1991

Roy Romer Governor

Duane D. Pearsall General Partner Columbine Ventures 6312 South Fiddlers Green Circle, #260N Englewood, Colorado 80111

Dear Duane:

At the successful conclusion of the Commission on Government Productivity, I would like to thank you for the hard work, commitment, and expertise you brought to the effort. Your personal conributions and the support you garnered from the business community were key factors ensuring the attainment of the Commission's mission.

The Commission's work provides a model for successful public/private partnerships. The value brought to state government from this venture will continue through successive administrations and legislatures as the fundamental changes you recommended in the way the state conducts business, take root and flourish.

Working with you and other members of the Commission was a true pleasure. I will count it as a highlight of my administration with the State of Colorado.

Sincerely,

Roy Bomer Governor